
 
 
 

PRESS RELEASE 
 
 

ARTICLE 67 OPINION ON THE REORGANISATION PLAN 
 

Turin - March 23, 2012 – We refer to our press release of 16 December 2011 to communicate 
that, in the context of the necessary steps for the implementation of the restructuring 
transaction, the Company has received the positive opinion on the reorganisation plan 
underlying the financial restructuring proposal from an independent expert in compliance 
with the terms of Article 67(3)(d) of Italian Royal Decree No. 267 of 16 March 1942.  
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